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Effective February 4, 2024, three of the New Jersey Department of Health’s (DOH) waivers/temporary rules granted during the
Covid-19 pandemic will be revoked. The first waiver concerns permitting healthcare practitioners to provide services using
telehealth/telemedicine for long term care facilities, assisted living facilities, and licensed health care facilities. The second
waiver was issued for services related to providing home health services to patients outside of the approved license/geography
and providing hospice services to patients outside the hospice service area. The third waiver relates to the requirement that
ambulatory care facilities with a mobile van submit to the DOH a service schedule.

Click Here to read the entire November 2023 Healthcare Law Update now!

For more information, contact:
John D. Fanburg, Chair | 973.403.3107 | jfanburg@bracheichler.com
Edward Hilzenrath | 973.403.3114 | ehilzenrath@bracheichler.com
Erika R. Marshall | 973.364.5236 | emarshall@bracheichler.com

Attorney Advertising: This publication is designed to provide Brach Eichler LLC clients and contacts with information they can use
to more effectively manage their businesses. The contents of this publication are for informational purposes only. Neither this
publication nor the lawyers who authored it are rendering legal or other professional advice or opinions on specific facts or
matters. Brach Eichler LLC assumes no liability in connection with the use of this publication.
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